
TODDLER NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 This month, we will continue learning about winter and how the animals that live in snowy 

places survive in their climate.  Valentine’s Day is a pretty busy craft time for us.  I would like to 

apologize in advance for all the leftover paint that will be under fingernails and toenails.  This 

year’s calendar makes for an incredibly busy March with Dr. Seuss week, St. Patrick’s Day and 

Easter as well two classroom birthdays!  To make March more manageable and less choatic, we are 

moving Dr. Seuss’s week to the last week of February and beginning of March. Each day we will 

be reading a different Dr. Seuss book, so we are going to make it a “spirit week” to have even more 

fun! For example on Monday will be  The Foot Book, Tuesday we will read 1 Fish, 2 Fish, Red 

Fish, Blue Fish, Wednesday will be Cat in the Hat, Thursday we will read Mr. Brown Can Moo! 

Can You?  and Friday will be The Lorax.  So, here is the spirit days for Dr. Seuss:  

Monday  February 26 –Silly Socks Day 

Tuesday February 27– Wear a fish shirt or Red or Blue 

Wednesday February 28 – Hat Day  

Thursday February 29-Wear your favorite Animal shirt Day 

Friday March 1 – Wear Pajamas or Bright Colors 

In honor of Dr. Seuss’ birthday on Saturday March 2nd we are having a “Pajama Day” on Friday 

March 1!    So come in your PJ’s and get comfy with a book. It is also the NEA’s (National 

Education Association) “Read Across America Day” and all classes will join to hear a book read 

by Teresa in the Big Room at 10am. 

  Congratulations to Alistair our “Toddler of the Month” for February! Please check out his 

poster with lots of neat facts about him. ☺ Pajama day will be Monday February 18, 2024 in honor 

of Presidents Day. We may have more pajama days, if there is snow in the forecast.   

 

         Our Valentines Party will be held on Wednesday February 14th at 10:00 a.m.! Your child is 

welcome to bring their Valentines in early or the day of the party. A list of names will be given. As 

always, you are welcome to bring anything extra for the kids “goody bags” if you wish; we have 6 

boys & 2 girls total. Don’t forget we need an extra $1 for the party snacks in addition to the 

regular $2 for morning snack money that is due on the 1st of each month. We greatly appreciate 

all that you do for our class and we couldn’t do it without you! ☺ 

 
Ms. Sarah   Ms. Jessica   Ms. Kaylee 


